
 
 

 
Registered Office: 1002, Dev Corpora, Cadbury Junction, E: sales@neogenchem.com T: +91 22 2549 7300 
Eastern Express Highway, Thane (W) 400 601, India. W: www.neogenchem.com F: +91 22 2549 7399 
CIN No. L24200MH1989PLC050919   
   

 
 

 September 2, 2024 
 

BSE Limited  
Department of Corporate Services  
Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Kala Ghoda, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001  
Scrip Code No: 542665 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Listing Department,  
Exchange Plaza, BKC,    
Bandra (East),  
Mumbai – 400 051  
Company Symbol: NEOGEN 

 
Sub.: Disclosure under Regulation 30 read with Para A of Part A of Schedule III of SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
This is to inform you that the Company has received an email on September 2, 2024, from National 
Stock Exchange of India Limited (“NSE”) enclosing the administrative warning letter served on Mr. 
Navin Jha- Sr. GM- Marketing of Neogen Chemicals Limited (“the Company”), by the Securities and 
Exchange Board of India (“SEBI”) dated August 22, 2024, with Ref. no. 
SEBI/HO/IVD/ID06/2024/26605/1 (“the letter”) enclosed herewith as “Annexure A”.   
 
The letter is in the context of dealing/trading in the scrip “NEOGEN” by Mr. Navin Jha, during the 
trading window closure period, at the time of execution of an agreement by the Company with MU 
Ionic Solutions Corporation, Japan, to acquire manufacturing technology license for electrolytes in 
India and the observations and warning given to Mr. Navin Jha by SEBI is as mentioned in the letter. 
 
Further, as instructed by NSE vide its above referred e-mail, the company has physically as well as 
through email served the letter on Mr. Navin Jha today and has e-mailed the copy of acknowledged 
service of the letter along with the details in the prescribed format to NSE today. Further, as instructed 
the hard copy of the letter will be dispatched to NSE within 5 working days from the date of receipt of 
the letter.  
 
There is no impact on financial, operation or other activities of the Company pursuant to the above-
mentioned administrative warning letter served on Mr. Navin Jha.  
 
Kindly take the above information on your record and oblige. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
FOR NEOGEN CHEMICALS LIMITED  
 

 
 

Unnati Kanani  
Company Secretary and Compliance officer  
Mem. No. A35131 
Encl.: As above 
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